Good Afternoon Tara,

Could you please send me a digital copy of the above report.

I know the report went through some drafts (back and forth from me to you to me) and I want to make sure I reference the FINAL copy.

Right now I have several copies/iterations in my files.

I am pulling together information for the applicant's heritage planner.

Thanks,

Laura

Laura E. Dent, M.Arch, PhD, MCIP, RPP Heritage

Planner

Development Services

City of London

300 Dufferin Avenue, PO Box 5035, London, ON N6A 4L9

As part of our ongoing efforts to stop the spread of COVID-19, the City of London has made changes to many City services. Visit our website for the latest information about City services and COVID-19.